From: Richard Kedrowski

To: Mai Vang

Cc: Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny; Lisa Martin
Subject: 1396 Sargent Ave.

Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 10:20:37 AM

Good morning Mai,

Gutter is still being drained onto the driveway in front of the garage door. Could be routed across
the top of the garage door and terminate on the grass to the left of the garage.

Thanks,
Dick
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